
 

   

  

Small Request 

If you have any 

jogging bottoms, 

leggings, 

underwear or 

socks that your 

child no longer 

wears these will 

be greatly 

appreciated. 

From time to 

time children 

have slight 

accidents and 

we have 

completely run 

out of spares 

clothes in their 

bags…   

Thank you  

 

The preschool children 

decorated cards and flowers for 

their lovely Mother’s using 

different coloured tissue paper. 

 

 

 

 

Happy birthday  

Birthday wishes to: 

Andreas and Eden 
 

 

Egg carton boxes 
Please could we have your egg cartons 
as we are preparing for the Easter and 

all the lovely creative activities… 
Let’s make it Eggstra special! 

 

 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
Easter Bank holiday 

weekend, the nursery will 
be closed on: 

Good Friday 19th April-   
Easter Monday 22nd April   

We will reopen on Tuesday 
23rd April 

 

 

Hello! 

          April 

Under 2’s 

Our under 2’s are continuing activities on the 

theme ‘our 5 senses’. This week they will be 

concentrating on their sense of smell. The 

children will carryout activities that enable them 

to smell different scents and this will be 

incorporated throughout the day, e.g. smelling 

different fruit and vegetables. 

Muddy puddle 
walk 

The children will be 

participating in the 

‘Muddy puddle walk’ 

for Save the Children. 

We would like all the 

children to 

participate, including 

the under 2’s! 

 

 


